
 
 

 

 

Year 7 Pre-Admission Event  

for Year 6 students, parents and carers 

Wednesday 8 May 2019 

5.30pm and 6.30pm* 
*All students from our feeder primary schools have been allocated a set time to 

arrive, as detailed in your letter and invitation. 

‘Be the best 

 you can be’ 

Respect, Responsibility, Resilience… 

We have lots of important information to show and tell you to help you 

get ready for starting at Workington Academy in September. You will also 

get the opportunity to meet our Headteacher, Mr Bird. 
  

In addition to this, you will be able to view your new uniform and PE kit 

and to find out about how to order this, as well as finding out about lots of 

different opportunities that will be on offer to you at Workington 

Academy. 

  

 


